Through the generous donation of Sig Sauer,
the 82nd Airborne Division Association will
be hosting a raffle on 10 Nov 2024* during the
Association's Veteran's Day activities
in Washington DC!

Don't miss your chance to win!*

Two separate drawings will be held.
Drawing one will be for a XM17 Pistol,
Drawing two will be for the new MCX-Spear
(choice of caliber).

Entries go live on 24 July 2024
and run through 09 November 2024.

To enter, please visit:
www.82ndAirborneAssociation.org

*Open to any and all legal United States Residents.
Winner need not to be present to win.
Subject to lawful rules, regulalsionks, and any and all background
checks
as listed by local laws based on where the winner is lives.

Questions, please email: admin@82ndAirborneAssociation.org



